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To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

On Tuesday, September 11, 2018 at 2:45:07 PM UTC-4, Kate Orcutt wrote:
Good afternoon,

I am emailing to oppose the plan that MMC is developing to build a parking garage on Saint John St. If this plan goes
through, myself and my 2 roommates will not longer have the option to park on the street where we live, meaning we
would need to move out of the area as there are already limited options for our cars. We have lived on this street for
nearly 2 years and gave otherwise no intention of leaving our peaceful, friendly neighborhood. Parking on Saint John
St. is vital to the residents as well as the businesses along this busy street. Please consider the impacts of the
residents before allowing this plan to go through.

Thank you for your time.

-Katelynn Orcutt
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